
 

It has come to our knowledge that a DRAFT PSC EXTERNAL 

ADVERT (GRE) NO. 1/2025 is circulating on various social 

media platforms. This is to inform the you that the Public Service 

Commission releases adverts through daily national newspapers 

and its official recruitment website; https://vacancies.psc.go.ug 
 

You are therefore advised to wait for the official release of the 

final advert through the channels mentioned above. 
 

In case of any inquiry, contact the Secretary, Public Service 

Commission on Tel. No. 0414 254 271 / 0414 342 279 or e-mail 

address vacancies@psc.go.ug 


